CSC plans open house for high schoolers

High school students have a special opportunity to learn more about Chadron State College
next month.

Danielle Hencey, CSC campus visit coordinator, is encouraging teenagers and their families to
attend the Eagle Open House, an event Monday, Oct. 10, to give prospective students a
general overview of CSC and its offerings.

The Eagle Open House will include an information fair, a walking tour and conversation with
professors in specific fields of study. A panel of CSC students, and representatives of housing,
financial aid and admissions, are scheduled to present information and answer questions.

The event begins with registration at 8 a.m. and is expected to end at about 3 p.m. Students
may sign up for the event at the CSC website, or by contacting the visit desk at 308-432-6233.




